Head of Planning Department, Camden Counc
Camden Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

London

WC1H BND

i8 January 2014

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to complain about the way my fee ck on a planning application has been handled by
the Council. 1 am re to appl n 2013/5752/P, that was submitted by my downstairs
neighbour, Mr Guy Orr. | wrote very clea in the eopening paragraph that | did not wish to be
identified and again in the last paragraph | explained that there has been a hostile relationship with
another neighbour, Vago Barseghyan (whose praperty benefits from the proposed changes). Mr
Barseghyan has been harassing me with emails, text messages and phone calls for a number of months
and [ have instructed him to deal directly with the managing agents to avoid these distressing

communications,

Other letters on the planning website have had their identilying details blacked out. My letter not only
gives my address but also my telephone number, a detail that was not intended for anyone other than
the planning officer in question. Can you please determipe why this was not amitted from public view?
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